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WILSON'S FUNNY STORY

Kash Wilson joined the United States Army in January 2013. Wilson was motivated to serve his nation as
his father and brothers had done. From 2013-2019 Wilson  served in the US Army Military Police Corps.
Wilson received a company level commendation during a training exercise in Hawaii, which was his most
honored achievement. Wilson explains that, the experiences lessons during his service taught him self-
discipline and focus. Wilson says; Guardian Protection Force is a premier security service that and I
appreciate working with other like minded professionals providing the best service to the customer and
the satisfaction of providing that protection so many look for.

VETERAN APPRECIATION SPOTLIGHT
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"Being ordered to pick the grass around
the barracks in Hawaii using my fingers
instead of a lawnmower was funny, for

some!" -Kash Wilson



While most of us know that licensed private security guard
companies provide guards to patrol businesses, buildings
and residences, there is another side to security that has
been largely unregulated.

“Proprietary Security” is that which is provided by a
business or school where the uniformed guards are directly
employed by the business or school and not by a licensed
security company.  (Think shopping malls, theme parks,
certain department stores, many jewelry stores, bar
bouncers, and most community college campus security
forces.  These are “Proprietary Security.”)

AB 2515 has made some massive changes to the security
industry, many of which directly impact this previous
minimally regulated side of the security.

Source: https://calsaga.org

INDUSTRY NEWS
NEW LAWS IMPACTING
“PROPRIETARY” (IN-
HOUSE) SECURITY FORCES

OVER ONE MILLION
SECURITY GUARDS IN THE

U.S.
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This statistic is a testament to the importance of the private
security industry in the United States. It highlights the
sheer number of people employed in the sector,
demonstrating the significant role it plays in keeping people
and property safe. It also serves as a reminder of the need
for continued investment in the industry to ensure that
security guards are adequately trained and equipped to do
their jobs.
Source: https://blog.gitnux.com

"GAS STATIONS ARE CONSIDERING HIRING
SECURITY GUARDS. WHY ARE THEY GETTING
SECURITY GUARDS? WE'RE THE ONES GETTING

ROBBED." -JAY LENO



SCHOEMIG, LAWRENCE
RIDDLE, DONALD

HARRIS, CHRISTIAN
STRICKLAND, KAYNE H.

BRENER, JEFFREY
BARRON, OMAR
DALTON, DEBRA
HILL, MICHAEL

JOHNSON, JAZMINE
BILANDZICH, KATARINA

RIDDLE, JACEY
GONZALES, SOMMER
GONZALES, SOMMER

 
 

 
 

INSIDE GPF
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QUARTER ONE BIRTHDAYS

2022 OFFICER OF THE
YEAR ANNOUNCED...
FIELD TRAINING OFFICER

JACKIE TODD

THANK YOU!!!

OFFICE MANAGER, JENNY
SAECHAO, FOR 3 WONDERFUL
YEARS OF SERVICE TO THE

GPF TEAM

FIELD TRAINING OFFICER, DALE
SEAGO, FOR SIX YEARS OF QUALITY

GUARD AND TRAINING SERVICES
WITH GPF


